From: cityclerk

To:
Subject: FW: Temporary Use Permit Application No. TU000091
Date: Monday, April 22, 2024 8:25:17 AM

From: Erin Angove <

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 6:42 AM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Temporary Use Permit Application No. TUOO0091

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
I have a few important questions that | need answered regard this subject.

1. Who will be paying for these modular buildings? And paying for their ongoing
maintenance.

2. How does an individual become eligible to live in the unit?

3. Who will be installing the units? Will it be city workers? If it will be city workers, will
there be police presence to ensure their safety? If no police presence will city
councillors be there to ensure the safety of these workers?

Ambulance and fire do not enter without police escorts. As the city councillors of Prince
George you better ensure the safety of your city workers if they are subject to working on
this project.

| look forward to your timely response.

Regards,
Erin


mailto:cityclerk@princegeorge.ca
jfrizzell
Highlight


